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 Newsletter Editor, Dennis P. Dahrens 

High Desert Estates 
Community Newsletter 

November 2022 

 

Notes from the President:  Tri County Paving has completed the crack sealing on our roads.  Thank you 

all for watching out for them while the work was being done. 

There are still speeding complaints coming in.  Please watch your speed.  The speed limit in our HOA is 

25 mph.  Winter and snow are coming and remember, driving slow keeps us all safe.  

Burning restrictions have been lifted but remember to call the Burn Line first at 541-447-2876. 

Notes from the Water Committee:  The annual back flow testing is done.  There were a few back flow 

preventers that need repair and retested.  Owners will be notified in person or by mail. 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting:  There will be no November Board meeting.  Our next regular board 

meeting will take place at the HOA office, 5980, SE Jerry Drive on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 6:00 

p.m. 

Things to do around Prineville and vicinity for November 2022: 

November 12 / 3 Man Sorting event by the Rim Rock Riders in Powell Butte, Rim Rock Riders Event 

Center @ 10:00 a.m. 

November 18-20 /Redmond Holiday Food @ Gift Festival @ The Deschutes County Fair @ Expo. 

Center, Friday thru Sunday 

November 24 /Run Like a Turkey race at Dad’s Place, Prineville, Thursday @ 9:30 a.m. 

Note from the Editor:  Colder weather will be upon us before we know it.  Please remember to 

winterize your home.  Make sure the insulation is on the water meters and back flow preventers.  

Install foam foundation insulators and have your hose bib insulators ready to install when needed. 

Volunteer…Your help makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued!  Thank You. 

                                                                                                         

 

Veteran’s Day             

November 11 

 


